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MINUTES OF LAST MEETING

May 11, 1990 TO: DIRECT MARKETING COMMITTEE NO. 12-90 RE: MINUTES OF LAST
MEETING Attached are the
minutes of the previous meeting of the Direct Marketing Committee, which was held on
April 19 in Washington, D.C. The committee's next meeting is scheduled to be held at 2:00
p.m. on September 19 in Washington, D.C. following a joint luncheon with the Sales Force
Marketing Committee. We will send you more detailed information on this meeting this
summer. Best regards, Stephanie Brown Marketing Director

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be
abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and
should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.



